
Vl.F.8.440. 
!OOro-l-22,

reply please quote
MILITIA AND DEFENCE

No

211 College Street,
Toronto Ont., August 11th, 1922. 192

Dear Sir Arthur:

In continuation of my letter of last week,
I enclose herewith information with reference to the Poppy- 
Day Fund Campaign t© be held on the 11th November, next.

This information was obtained by my Intelligence 
Officer and 1 hope it may be of use to you.

I am going on to Kingston today, after
spending a week at Muskoka.

1 hope Lacty Currie is well. Give her my
kind r égards.

Yours sincerely.

4 z

General, Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B., K.C.M.G. , &c 
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.
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